Dear Parents and Community Members,

We hope this message finds you well. The APS District Math and Social Studies Teams are excited to inform you about some significant updates regarding the curricular resources for the upcoming school year.

Math Curriculum Adoption:

Our middle school math department is in the process of adopting new support materials for implementation during the 2024-2025 school year. To help you understand the plan and key dates for this adoption process, we have prepared a video that provides detailed information. You can watch the video between **January 16th** and **February 19th**. Additionally, we value your feedback, and we invite you to participate in the Community Member Feedback Survey, accessible at http://tinyAPS.com/?MSMathCommunitySurvey.

Social Studies Textbook Review:

The open review process for the new social studies textbook has already begun at each middle school and will continue until January 12th. This process allows students, parents, and stakeholders to review the materials and provide valuable feedback. We encourage you to participate by sharing your thoughts through the open review survey, accessible at https://survey.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_a5EgwKaKsvQiukS. Additionally, you can view vendor presentations to gain more insight into the materials.

Links to these presentations can be found at: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1_dVYgoVE9EIWflmD_EtF_IPMO1FYFuy9?usp=sharing.

Should you have any questions or concerns about either process, please feel free to reach out to:

Dr. Ashley Garner, Secondary Math Coordinator Ashley.garner@atlanta.k12.ga.us 404-802-1657

Kaywana Stewart, Social Studies Coordinator kwstewart@atlanta.k12.ga.us

404-802-1660

Your involvement and feedback are crucial in ensuring the success of these curriculum adoptions. We appreciate your support in making our education system even more effective for our students.

Thank you for being active members of our school community.